Kid’s Creation Learning Center:

Pick Up List:

List child/children’s names:

Dear parents:

To ensure your child’s safety at Kid’s Creation Learning Center we
suggest that parents list as many people as possible (family, friends,
neighbors, ect) to their emergency pick up list, If you call in a new name
for your list, that person must provide a valid form of picture ID” when

they pick your child up. No Exceptions.

You can add additional names to this list at any time. please sign and
date this form, it will be placed in your child’s file. If you need to
remove someone off this list you must notify the Director/

Immediately.

*pliease ask for extra copy’s if needed.




NAMES NAMES

Parent’s Signature Date



